Communication Plan

Grade 3 Mr. Boudreau

Greetings! My name is Adrian Boudreau and I am excited to be the teacher of your student(s) this year. Here's a short overview of how we can stay in contact, and what curricula will be covered this year.

Communication

Open communication between home and school has the potential to improve the school experience for families and students. There are a number of ways we can stay connected:

- Agendas: Please check and sign your child's agenda every day. I check and initial the
 agendas every morning. Notes for alternate transportation should be recorded the day the
 change is occuring. Money sent to school should be explained in the agenda or written on
 an envelope/ziplock baggie, which may be clipped to the front of the agenda.
- *E-mail*: adrian.boudreau@tcrce.ca (we can arrange a phone chat via email).
- Parent/Teacher Interviews: December 5th 2024 and April 3rd, 2025
- Report Cards: December, March and June
- Additional scheduled meeting with parents

Expectations of Students Learning for Success

Students are expected to:

- be respectful to self, others, learning and the environment
- follow the routines/rules of the classroom/school
- make positive choices
- arrive on time for school, well rested and properly dressed for the weather.
- come to class prepared and ready to learn

Grade 3 Curriculum

- This year's program follows the Nova Scotia public school program curriculum documents as found at https://curriculum.novascotia.ca/english-programs. Much of the learning experiences in class will be determined by the teacher to address student needs.
- Student success is based on learning outcomes determined by the Province of Nova Scotia as found in these documents.

more on the back...

Assessment

Students will be evaluated using a variety of methods such as teacher observations, student/teacher conferences, class participation, running records, work samples and various teacher assessment tools (rubrics, checklists, quizzes, etc.).

Homework

The province of Nova Scotia does not recommend students be assigned homework in grade 3. Students are, however, <u>encouraged</u> to read at home daily for at least 15 minutes and to practice counting, adding and subtracting, where possible in their daily lives when not at school.